
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

September 11, 2022 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 

Prayer Requests: 

• James Chambers—With this new job, that God/Jesus will continue  to 
let me have Sunday mornings off so I can continue to worship God 
and be with my church family. That work will work with me so I will 
be able to go to life group. That I may continue to grow better and 
stronger in God and Jesus. Pray for Brother Nat with his work and 
working situation. 

• Ashbaugh family—Please continue to pray for my family. 

• Quinn Britt—Thanksgiving for my ongoing recovery from COVID! 
God has answered prayers for progress on my stalled wound healing! 
Please pray for ongoing wound healing and for continued progress 
with the nerve damage in my arms and hands. 

• Praise! Terri Weaver got a good report on her blood work. 
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As Jesus makes his way toward the cross, he challenges his    

followers with their preconceived values and prejudices and 

views of the Messiah. Join us this week as Jesus gives a         

surprising answer to the question, “how do we inherit                       

eternal life?” 

Tell Us You’re  

Here! 
Sunday Evening Worship 

Everyone is invited to come hear Russ Baley speak 

on the woman who was healed by touching the               

hem of Jesus robe. Who was she and what is the                      

message? Come meet with us Sunday Evening               

Sept. 11th at 6:00pm in the Fellowship Hall.                         

You won’t want to miss this message. 

 



  

Retreat or you can go 

to the website under 

events and sign up 

https://forms.gle/

syjka5oJVinsrQYq8 

TRUNK OR TREAT 
CANDY 

It’s never too  

early to start  

collecting candy 

for Trunk or 

Treat! There are 

baskets in the 

main foyer and 

nursery foyer if 

you’d like to 

help. 

  September – November Adult Classes Studies 
 

Starting the 11
th
 of September and running through the end of   

November, there will be a new curriculum for adult Bible classes 

on Sunday mornings. The curriculum is based on material                     

contained in the document “Discovering NorthWest”. 
 

The first lesson, on the 11
th
 of September, will be in the main                 

auditorium for all adult classes. The subject is the history of the 

NorthWest Church of Christ and will be taught by Kim Jarrell, a 

member at NorthWest since its inception.  The following six weeks 

adult classes will meet in their individual classrooms to study                      

Biblical based Central Beliefs presented in the document. The        

next 3 weeks classes will study/discuss the Congregational                           

Relationship covenant and the congregational vision.             

SAVE THE DATE OCTOBER 9
TH 

 

It is nearly time for our Fall Special Offering which is primarily used to 
maintain, repair, refresh, and update our almost 40 year old aging               
facility. Throughout the year we receive, from our members and visitors, 
many suggestions that address the building needs. These ideas are                
collected, documented, reviewed, and prioritized by the Building                                                                                                                      
Committee. 
 

Our last collection was in 2019 before COVID. With those                       
generous funds, donated materials and labor from our members,            
we were able to address these major projects. 

1.    Repaired the children’s restrooms 
2.    Replaced flooring in 5 children’s classrooms 
3.    Repaired leaking roofs areas and gutters 
4.    Painted rusting railings and doors 
5.    Replaced the damaged planter in nursery foyer 
6.    Painted offices 

Please read the bulletin and listen for announcements regarding the               
projects proposed for the coming year. 
We thank you for your prayers and giving that helped our projects in                 
the past. Please pray and plan to help support the new maintenance     
projects. 
 

Thank you, 
The Building Committee 
John Flint, Deric Long, Richard Johnson, Deloris Flint 

Craft Day                              

September 17th               

9am-1pm 

Children’s Giving 

Starting October 2nd, we encourage all children to bring their coins to 
give to the Casa Hogar Orphanage. Before SonShine Hour each week they 
will have the opportunity to bring their money and drop it in the bucket at 
the front of the  auditorium. Watch for new needs as they arise. 

Family Retreat Deadline 

TODAY is the last day to sign up. See 

Cathy or Bryan Spain for details, pick up a 

registration form or register online. 


